
Mind Bending Maths Games 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to the Friends of Gosforth 
Park First School who have agreed to pay for some exciting new 
maths games for us to use in school. 

 

 

We have included a list so that if Santa needs any ideas to top up 
the Christmas Stockings he need look no further! 

 

 


